
 
Tim, 
  
I have updated and sent the test report and test summary to your ATCB website.   
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
  
Regards, 
  

Thomas Wong  
CDMA/TDMA Regulatory Prime  
5050-40th St. N.E. Calgary, Alberta, T3J 4P8  
Tel: 403-769-2425 (ESN 758-2425)  
Fax:403-769-7806(ESN 758-7806)  
email: thomaswg@nortelnetworks.com  

The Contents of this Email are Nortel Networks Confidential  

-----Original Message----- 
From: Timothy R. Johnson [mailto:tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2003 9:59 AM 
To: Wong, Thomas [WIC:2U00:EXCH] 
Subject: RE: Review of Nortel Networks Application, FCC ID: AB6NT800SFRM Permissive Change 
 
Thomas, 
 
Sorry to be such a pain......Unfortunately these are guidelines given to us by the 
FCC.....Anyhow, attached is the grant......Please keep me posted on the results. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Tim 
 
 
At 11:38 AM 6/5/2003, you wrote: 

Tim, 
  
I have talked to our system designer about re-testing on the output power.  First, he will re-check the cable 
loss and the power meter to make sure that the measurement was correct.  Then we can also try to pump up 
the output power to high level if we can.  Thanks. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
 
Thomas Wong  
CDMA/TDMA Regulatory Prime  

To: "'Timothy R. Johnson'" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
Subject: RE: Review of Nortel Networks Application, FCC ID:  AB6NT800SFRM  
         Permissive Change 
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